
 

 
ST MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 

207 N Main Street, Coupeville, WA 98239 - (360) 678-6536 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1443, Coupeville, WA 98239 

Rev. Paul Pluth, JCL, Pastor 
 

Parish Office 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday   9:00 am - 12 noon, 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
Parish E-mail Information@StAugustineOH.org  Visit us on the web at www.StAugustineOH.org 

Spanish 1st Saturday       7:00 pm St Augustine 

Sunday      8:00 am St Augustine 

      9:30 am St Augustine 

    11:15 am St Mary 

Mon, Thu, Fri & 1st Sat      9:00 am St Augustine 

Thursday    12:10 pm St Mary 

Saturday Vigil       5:00 pm St Augustine 

MASS 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK & HOLY COMMUNION 
Please call the Parish Office  

Pastor Rev. Paul Pluth, JCL 

Administration  Mary A. Waters 

Religious Education Mary Rose Anderson 

Music Director Kathleen Dodge-DeHaven 

Receptionist Peggy McCormick 

PARISH MINISTERS 

CONFESSION 

Friday      8:30 am St Augustine 

Saturday      4:00 pm St Augustine 

3rd Sunday    12:15 pm St Mary 

Pentecost Sunday                              4 June 2017 

When the time 
for Pentecost 
was fulfilled, 

they were all in 
one place 

together. Then 
there appeared 

to them tongues 
of fire, which 

parted and came 
to rest on each 

one of them. And 
they were all 

filled with the 
Holy Spirit. 

Acts 2:1-4 



 

 Announcements, Events & Informa on 

CYO Summer Camp 2017 
InformaƟonal flyers are available in Harrington Hall. 

For informa on on Financial Aid contact OYYAE.ORG/CAMPS 

Connect with Father Paul 
ppluth@staugustineoh.org 

Facebook www.facebook.com/FatherPaulPluth 
Twitter www.twitter.com/@FatherPaulPluth 

Your attention please 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Sunday: To avoid having your car locked up 
in the parking lot across the street from the 
church, please remove it from the lot before 
1:00 pm.      Thank you! 

Week of June 4th  - 11th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 7TH 

6:00 PM 

SAINT MARY CHURCH 

Joseph’s Corner 
Hope and Healing After Abortion 
 
“Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you. 
Not as the world gives do I give it to you. Do not 
let your hearts be troubled or afraid.” -John 14-27 
For how long have you been wondering if God 
can forgive your role in the abortion decision? 
God is willing to take that fear from you if you 
allow Him, and give you a life based on peace. 
Come on a Project Joseph Day of Healing for 
men., on June 24. 
 
Call Valerie: 1-800-822-HOPE (4673)  
You are loved with an everlasting Love! 
Project Rachel/Project Joseph is a program of 
Catholic Community Services. 

Rachel’s Corner 
Hope and Healing After Abortion 
 
“My wife and I are closer after this [retreat] 
experience. I have a better understanding of my 
wife and the emotions she has wrapped up in the 
decision we made. I met some truly wonderful 
people who shared their stories of sadness. I was 
able to take away a feeling of love and 
understanding that I did not think possible.” 
Testimonial from Retreat 
 

Abortion not only affects women, but men and 
marriages. There is hope and healing for husbands and 

wives. Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat. 
August 4-6 

 
Call Valerie: 1-800-822-HOPE (4673)  
You are loved with an everlasting Love! 
Project Rachel is a program of Catholic Community 
Services. 



 

Come, Holy spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in them the fire of your love. 

Prayers 
Please pray for all of our families & friends. 

 

Larry Anderson, Richard Morris, Lyla Cornish, Cheryl Parrott, 
Maddie Rose Haaga,  Michael Gerrity, Sam Santamaria, 

Song and his family, Abbey Lee, Charlie Toth, John Diedrich, Carole Hart, Colleen Patmore, 
Dee Gore, Family of Colton Walz (RIP), Larry Anderson, Patsy Hurt, Hugo Gutama 

 
Our family members who are in college or in the military at home and deployed 

Capt. Thomas Allan Bender - USAF  
PFC Zachary McCormick - Army NG 

 
Please call the office at 678-6536 to add or delete someone’s name..  Permission is required from the 

individual prior to adding their name to the prayer list.  

 This Week at St. Mary 
Sun 
6/4 

10:45 am Rosary 
11:15 am Mass  
12:15 pm Coffee & Donuts 
  6:30 pm Lutheran Service 

Tue 
6/6 

Office is closed 

Thu  
6/8 

11:30 am Rosary 
12:10 pm Mass - RIP +Lizabeth Quinn 

Richardson  
12:50 pm WOSM meeƟng  
  1:00 - 2:00 pm AdoraƟon 

Sun 
6/11 

10:45 am Rosary 
11:15 am Mass - RIP +Paul Helmer 
12:15 pm Coffee & Donuts 
  6:30 pm Lutheran Service 

Wed 
6/7 

6:00 pm Baccalaureate Service for Coupeville 
High School Seniors.  
A recepƟon will follow 

Parish Stewardship  
Weekly Parish Expense  $3,055 

May 28th  $3,486 

Please remember St Mary in your will. 
(Please write your ID/envelope number on your checks.) 

 
 
 
 Number of Families:      140   
 Responses to Date:          50     
 Parish Goal:             $12,285 
 Amount Pledged:   $12,684 
 Percent of Goal:           103% 

Thursday AdoraƟon 
AdoraƟon aŌer Thursday Mass has been 
put on hold for the Summer. It will 
resume in September. 
Have a great and safe Summer! 



 

We would apprecitae your help Coupeville High School Seniors 

St. Mary Church in 

Harrington Hall 

Baccalaureate & Reception 

ON: 7 June 2017 

We would appreciate your assistance in 

supplying cookies & fruit for the 

Baccalaureate Reception for Coupeville High 

Schools Graduating Seniors. 

We would also appreciate some assistance 

with serving and clean up. 

Please call the office at 678-6536 and let 

us know where you may be able to assist 

us. 

You may drop off cookies & fruit (preferably 

arranged on a plate) on Wednesday between 

9:00 am & 12 noon and 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm 

Thank you for your assistance 

207 N Main St 

Coupeville 

  

  

  

  

  

  

WEDNESDAY JUNE 7TH 

7:00 PM 

SAINT MARY CHURCH 



FUNERAL MASS & RECEPTION 

JEAN CLARK 

Dear St Mary Parishioners, 

 

Jean Clark, our sister in Christ, has passed away. 

 

Jean’s Funeral Mass is on Thursday, June 8th at 10:00 am at St Mary Catholic 

Church followed by a reception in the St Mary Harrington Hall. 

 

The St Mary Funeral Reception Committee is reaching out to our parishioners for 

assistance in providing: 

food items of sandwiches, salads, fruit & desserts.   

We will need help serving at the reception and with clean-up.  

 

Please let us know how you can assist us by contacting 

Diana at 720-7180 or email her at driftwood_cottage@msn.com or  

Peggy at 678-6536 or email her at pmccormick@staugustineoh.org. 

 

Non-perishable food item(s) may be dropped off in the Harrington Hall kitchen on 

Wednesday, June 7th between 9:00am-12 noon and 1:00-2:30pm. Please mark it for 

the Funeral Reception 

  

On Thursday, June 8th you may drop off food items to the Harrington Hall kitchen 

at 9am - 11am. 

 

The St Mary Funeral Reception Committee thanks you in advance for your 

continued support. 


